HCDSB encourages input on modified pupil reviews

At the Jan. 19, 2016, regular board meeting of the Halton Catholic District School Board, trustees approved a motion to proceed with a Modified Pupil Accommodation Review for a number of school communities in the following areas:

North Georgetown: With potential implications for the Holy Cross and St. Francis of Assisi school communities.



At this time, no determination has been made regarding any of the recommendations in the reports.

The Board has asked staff to proceed with a review, as a number of schools in the district have been experiencing declining student enrolment over the last several years.

Parents and members of the community will have an opportunity to provide their input and share their concerns at a series of Community Consultation Meetings scheduled in March for the following areas:

North Georgetown: 7 p.m. on Thursday, March 3, 2016 at Christ the King Catholic Secondary School.

In order to make appropriate arrangements to accommodate all those interested in attending, please pre-register https:// survey.hcdsb.org/2016MPAR. aspx

Fordetailsaboutthereviewgoto http://www.hcdsb.org/Schools/ AccommodationReviews/Pages/ default.aspx





In the final form of the second of the secon